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The Bibbulmun Track is closed for 2.6km due
to timber harvesting. 

A 3.5km diversion is in place. 

The original route will remain closed until
declared safe. 

For your safety, stay on the marked diversion,
adhere to and follow all signage and
instructions from Parks and Wildlife and
forestry staff. 

Walkers should be aware of forestry trucks
and other traffic in the area. 

For more information, contact either the
Forest Products Commission on (08) 9363
4600 or the Parks and Wildlife Service
Mundaring on (08) 9290 6100. 
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This diversion will be installed immediately prior to the harvest 
operation commencing and will be removed as soon as possible 

after.


